
The Little..

At Home

Due to the virus that shall not be named, Stonepillow were so
disappointed that we couldn’t run our annual event ‘The Big
Sleep Out’ in Bognor Regis that we decided to do it anyway!

 

Join in the fun by changing where you sleep for just one night,
and help us raise funds and awareness for homeless and

vulnerable people. Find somewhere unusual to sleep, or simply
sleep somewhere different!

Saturday 16th May

Let's get everyone involved!

For more details and info pack, please
visit our website www.stonepillow.org.uk


